Request for Proposals for Competitive Sealed Proposals

TRIUMPH PUBLIC HIGH SCHOOLS, a Texas open-enrollment charter school, is issuing a Request for
Competitive Sealed Proposals for a contractor to perform construction services on a project in MERCEDES,
Texas, involving Renovations and New Construction. The School intends to evaluate proposals and
select a contractor in a one-step selection process in accordance with Sections 2269.151-.155 of the Texas

Government Code.

To request an RFCSP package, please visit https://www.triumphpublicschools.org or contact Luis Cardoso
at (956) 994-3861 or email |uise.cardoso@triumphpublicschools.org. The deadline for proposals to be
submitted electronically is January 12, 2024, at 12:30 pm. Inquiries must be submitted in writing via email
to Laura Warren, AIA, NCARB at |warren@twgarch.com, and carbon copy Crystal Lopez at
chavez@twgarch.com no later than seven (7) calendar days prior to the proposal due date. Sealed RFCSP
responses Wwill be opened on January 12, 2024, at 2:00 pm at the office of The Warren Group Architects,
Inc., located at 804 South Main Street, McAllen, TX 78501.

The School reserves the right to reject any or all responses to this RFCSP, to waive technicalities, to re-
advertise, or to proceed otherwise where in the best interest of the School. Proposals must be submitted
electronically and marked: “REQUEST FOR COMPETITIVE SEALED PROPOSALS FOR RENOVATIONS
AND NEW CONSTRUCTION - TPHS MERCEDES.” Late responses will not be accepted and will be

returned unopened.
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